
 

  

OCTOBER NOVEMBER 
8th PSA Meeting 5th No School – Election 

Day 

16th Half Day 7th-8th  No School – NJEA 

Convention 

17th Ladies Night Out 12th PSA Meeting 

21st – 25th  Red Ribbon Week 20th Waste Free 

Wednesday 

24th School Store 21st- 26th  Teachers Conferences 

31st Halloween Parade 21st- 26th  Teachers Conferences 

 21st  School Store 

 22nd Half Day 

25th – 27th  Half Day 

28th – 29th   No School - 

Thanksgiving 



 

  

Welcome back everyone!  We are so happy to see our wonderful returning students and families, a 

fantastic group of new students and families, and our amazing staff!  I am very excited to lead Village 

School forward with you for the 2013-14 school year.  The staff, students, and families have been 

outstanding in getting us off to a great start.  Everyone has been outstanding in helping us enjoy a very 

smooth school opening! 

Remember our three hopes for the children this school year---Safety, Learning, and Fun!   

Our Back-to-School Nights were a wonderful time to meet so many of our Village School families.  Your 

commitment, collaboration, and participation is truly appreciated and a big piece of why our students are 

so successful.  The connection built between teachers, parents, and students is key for children to achieve 

in all aspects of school.  We encourage our entire school community to continue making these connections 

throughout the year.  By working together as a team, our students will be the ones who reap the rewards. 

Village School will be a busy place again this year with a lot going on for our students!  Our Character 

Education Committee is up and running again. The goal of our committee is to continue developing 

strategies, in order to help our children learn and grow into responsible young citizens. The staff members 

on the committee are excited and dedicated to making sure we offer opportunities for our students in 

individual classrooms, as well as providing opportunities for school wide initiatives.  One of these 

initiatives is a continued emphasis on “Bucket Filling”.  Based on the book, Have You Filled a Bucket 

Today?, we have continued to teach our children the importance of making good decisions.  With the 

same idea of promoting great feelings and school spirit, we are also continuing with our Spirit Committee.  

The committee has put some ideas on the table at this point to promote school spirit; most specifically 

Spirit Days when staff and students are asked to wear Holmdel blue and white.  Keep your eyes open for 

more spirit events, as we head through the school year.  Additionally, as was mentioned at Back to School 

Nights, we will continue to focus on the Common Core this year.  We continue to align and work 

successfully to meet expectations of the standards for all of our students at Village School.  As a reminder, 

there is additional information about the Common Core available under the curriculum section of the 

district website.  We know you join us in continuing the goal of providing the best for all of our students.   

I would like to thank everyone again for the wonderful support you have shown us over the first few weeks 

of school.  We are off to a great start, and I look forward to a wonderful year. I wish you the best, as we 

begin this journey together for a fantastic 2013-14 Village School experience! 

 



 

  

From The Assistant Principal 

Mrs. Jessica Vierschilling 
Welcome to the 2013-2014 School Year! 

There is much buzz around Village School coming from our students, their parents, and our staff about what a great 

year we are having already.  I know how difficult it can be to shake off the last grains of sand from summer and 

hunker down to meet the demands of a busy back to school routine.  I hope that right about now your family is 

settling in and embracing all of the excitement and energy that a new school year brings.   No doubt there are many 

adjustments occurring as your child meets new friends, teachers, schedules, and challenges. 

I encourage you to be open to all of the newness, and take time each day for your child to reflect on and share 

positive aspects of their day.   In addition to setting routines that establish good habits for homework, it is also 

important to set time aside each day for your child to talk about school.  You will long reap the benefits of these 

habits established early on in your child’s educational journey!   

Here at school, we have been working very hard to establish clear expectations and routines, while promoting 

safety and fun.  October is National Anti-Bullying month.  At Village, we will focus our attention on the concept of 

RESPECT, then expand the idea to include our bucket filling philosophy.  You will hear a tremendous amount about 

this from your child throughout the year.  Briefly, it means that every person walks around with an imaginary 

bucket that gets filled when we show or are shown kindness, compassion, and friendship.   

I look forward to sharing more information about our character education programs over the course of the year.  In 

the near future, we will be focusing on child centered ways to celebrate and promote our students’ exemplary 

behavior during less structured times of the day, like on the bus and at lunch/recess.     

In the meantime, I always find that a little humor goes a long way…Here are some school-related jokes that I hope 

your family will enjoy! 

Q. Why did the boy eat his homework?  
A. Because the teacher said it was a piece of cake.  
Q. When is a blue school book not a blue school book? 
A. When it is read! 
Q. What happened when the teacher tied all the kids’ shoe laces together? 
A. They had a class trip! 
Q. What did one math book say to the other math book? 
A. "I've got problems." 
Q. What did one calculator say to the other calculator? 
A. "You can count on me!" 
Q. Why did the clock in the cafeteria always run slow?  
A. Every lunch it went back four seconds! 
 

Enjoy all of the adventures this year will bring!  I am so looking forward to working with you all. 

Fondly, 
Jessica Vierschilling 
Assistant Principal 
 

 



 

School is well on its way and hopefully everyone is off to a great start.  We had so many successful activities in 

September.  A special thank you to the to the chairs for making these event so special – Debbie Brew for the first 

Market Day of the year, Jennifer Campillay, for School Store, Susan Hammer for the teacher’s luncheon, Lori 

Umbrino for Chuck E. Cheese/Kindergarten Night, Vanessa Merhi for Waste Free Wednesday, Darlene Field for 

the assembly and Laura Lavell for planning the Scavenger Hunt Welcome Back Night.  Also thank you to all the 

many volunteers who volunteer to help; without you, these events would never take place.  

The PSA has a lot more awesome events planned for the school year that you will not want to miss.  Here are the 

many ways to stay informed at Village School to make sure you don’t miss out on any upcoming activities: 

PSA Communication Emails: If you chose to stay on our email list, you will receive emails from 

PSACommnications1@gmail.com.  These emails announce upcoming events such as the PSA meetings, Ladies 

Night Out and Halloween Costume Sale.  If you are registering for any events that require registration the emails 

will have a link button that you can click on to bring you directly to the registration page.  Our emails are a great 

way for you to see what is happening and register for activities at your convenience. 

PSA Bulletin Board: As you enter the main entrance of Village School, PSA posts information regarding our 

upcoming activities, Box Top sheets and other notices.   

Holmdelparents.org: You can go directly to this website to find out anything regarding PSA.  Once you are in the 

website, you can click on the Village School link to register for membership, upcoming events or to contact 

Executive Board members. 

Facebook Page: When you are in Holmdelparents.org and have clicked on Village School, we have a “find us on 

Facebook” button.  Facebook is an additional way to receive updates and notices from PSA. 

E-alerts from Mr. Schillaci: These emails are intended for parents at Village School with important updates on 

school wide activities, notices and reminders. 

Kid Mail: Every once in a while, PSA will send notices in your children’s backpacks for announcements on 

important deadlines.  You child’s teacher will put the announcements in their backpacks.  PSA does not send out 

too many notices through kid mail but some announcements are time sensitive that we want to ensure you 

don’t miss. 

Volunteering: Is a great way to be involved with Village School and with you children.  We always welcome 

anyone who would like to get involved.  If you are interested in helping, please contact Dina D’Ambrosi at 

psapresident1@gmail.com. 

There are so many ways to keep informed and we welcome your ideas and involvement.  Thank you all for 

making Village School such a special place for our kids to learn.  I wish you great success this school year. 

 

The PresidenT’s rePorT by dina d’ambrosi 

mailto:PSACommnications1@gmail.com
mailto:psapresident1@gmail.com


 

  

Click Below to “Like” us on Facebook 

so you can always stay informed 

about all the happenings at Village 

School. 

VILLAGE SCHOOL FACEBOOK 

You can also visit the PSA website at  

WWW.HOLMDELPARENTS.ORG 

 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Village-School-Parent-School-Association/192253380794117?ref=ts
http://www.holmdelparents.org/
http://www.holmdelparents.org/


 

  



 

  

 

A big Thank you to all who turned 

out for this year’s Kindergarten 

Meet and Greet. Once again it was 

held at Chuck E Cheese in 

Middletown, on September 

17th.  There were many families 

who came out to meet lots of new 

friends, play a few games, and 

enjoy some delicious pizza.  They 

also learned a little more about 

Village School’s PSA and some of 

the activities they could participate 

in throughout the year.  As an 

added bonus, the PSA earned 

$266.00 from sales of food, drinks, 

snacks, and tokens! Some were even 

lucky enough to be treated to a 

special VIP appearance by our very 

own Mr. Schillaci and Mrs. 

Vierschilling!!! All in all, it was a 

very successful start to what will 

hopefully be a great year at Village 

School. 

 



  



 

 

  



  



 

 

  
Can you believe that’s it’s already another 

school year? 

Seems like only yesterday we were starting 

summer vacation. 

Tell me about it. Have you checked the 

PSA’S WEBSITE yet? 

I just did.  I can’t believe all the great 

things they have planned for the kids this 

year.  

Me neither. I also “liked” their  

FACEBOOK PAGE  

 

Me too! 

I just think it’s awesome the way they keep 

us updated with everything at the school.  

Same here.  If we could just get 

them to put together a 

newsletter now. 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Village-School-Parent-School-Association/192253380794117?hc_location=stream


 

  

Submit your pictures for the yearbook 

Village school has partnered with www.Treering.comto create 
and print our yearbook this year. As always, we will be asking 
parents for their help, by submitting pictures of school events 
since September. We are currently looking for pictures from: 

First Day of School 

Kindergarten Meet & Greet at Chuck E Cheese 

Bee A Scavenger 

Red Ribbon Week 

Halloween 

 

For instructions on how to upload pictures to Treering.com please 
visit Village School’s PSA website. 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/village-school-yearbook/ 

Please contact the Historian Committee at psahistorian1@gmail.com with your 
questions. 

 

http://www.treering.com/
http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/village-school-yearbook/
mailto:psahistorian1@gmail.com


 

  

Deadline to be included in the 2013/2014 Holmdel Student 
Directory is September 30, 2013.   We are using a brand NEW 

website to register, and ALL students MUST register this year 
even if they were included in the directory last year.  Important 

note: this year there is a $5.00 fee that must be paid online using 
a credit card when registering to cover the costs of printing.  

 
The NEW website is holmdelstudentdirectory.co.nr 

 
Please email questions to kathrynkatatsis@yahoo.com 

 

KidzArt After School Art Enrichment is coming to Holmdel Village Elementary School in 
October! Learn to draw with KidzArt! KidzArt was developed with the philosophy that 
learning to draw creates confidence and we take art classes to a new level. Through 

engaging the imagination in a new way and creating a safe environment to take risks, 
students will soar with KidzArt. KidzArt introduces students to various mediums such as 

color marker, pencil, pastel, watercolor, charcoal, and clay. Projects never repeat, all new 
lessons every session and every year! KidzArt impacts children’s lives by sparking their 
creative process in other areas as well. KidzArt reaches the artistic individual as well as 

those who never thought they could draw. Help your children face the future with a  
creative mind! 

 

Class Details: 
Grades K&1: Thursdays from 3:45-4:45 starting 10/3 for 8 weeks 

Grades 2&3: Fridays from 3:45-4:45 starting 10/4 for 8 weeks 

8 week session fee is $112 

Space is Limited! Register today at www.registration.kidzart.com 

 

http://holmdelstudentdirectory.co.nr/
mailto:kathrynkatatsis@yahoo.com
http://www.registration.kidzart.com/


 

  



 

  Membership is off to a great start with over 50% of families 

already signed up. 

It’s still not too late to become a member.   

Anyone who registers prior to September 30th is eligible for 

our $50  raffle at our next PSA meeting on October 8th.    



 

 

 

  



  



 

Have a 

Great Year!!! 


